
MLC Class Carer News 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Our names are Tanya, Sarah and Chelsea and we are the class carers for MLC this year. Tanya is Lydia’s mum 
(MLCH) and also has a son, Ebenezer, in the BLC community. Sarah is Nathan’s mum (MLCH) and Chelsea is 
Xaviers mum (MLCP), who also has a daughter, Alex, in JLC. We are looking forward to getting to know you 
and helping to make this year in MLC a memorable one.  
What an exciting year it will be! 
 
The role of the class career is: 
- to support and assist the families and children in our class, especially in times of need eg. The birth of a 
baby or illness 
- organise meals or help families when needed 
- to support and assist the classroom teacher as needed 
- to coordinate learning community social events 
 
As Class Carers for our learning community, we aim to work together and have already planned some 
exciting events for the year as an opportunity for us to catch up and get to know each other better. So far, 
we have planned the following activities.  
Please mark the dates in your diaries!! 
 

Term 1  
Saturday March 20th 
Afternoon tea picnic at Laratinga wetlands, 2pm.  
Attached to this letter is an invite for this get-together. We hope you can make it, at least for a little while! 
 

Term 2 
Friday May 21st 
Coffee morning at Café 3.16-From 9am meet at the café for a catch up.  
We will have a table reserved for MLC parents. 
 
Please feel free to contact us on the following numbers/email addresses if you need anything. 
 
Tanya   0422 422 144  jackster27@hotmail.com 
 
Sarah    0419 317 855  sarahluke2@bigpond.com 
 
Chelsea   0400 566 788  porschette00@gmail.com 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you around the school and at a few fun get togethers throughout the year. 
 
Thanks, 
Tanya, Sarah and Chelsea 
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